
 

Why should I come along? 
• To meet other parents 
• To talk about any issues 

or worries you have 
• To find ways to help your 

child build resilience 

 

 Stepping up to Year 7 

Join us on Tuesday, 13th June at 9am 
for a parent-only session  

And then on Wednesday afternoons 
at 1.30pm with your child 
 

• 28th June 
• 5th July 
• 12th July 
 

Contact Mrs Lewis at 
the school  

 We want to help make transition from Victoria Junior School  

as smooth as possible for you and your child.   

Join us and other parents to talk about any worries you have  

and to think about ways to support your  child. 


